Procurement is excited to announce the launch of a new process for making
research-funded payments for student tuition & fees.

On 2/12/24, a new RF Tuition Form will be activated in Wolfmart, replacing the
current paper format when making payments from RF Research Awards to pay
student accounts directly. Procurement will be offering two training sessions (See
links below):

*2/6/2024: 11:00-11:45am
https://stonybrook.zoom.us/j/98710848621?pwd=7ZHIGWiticFZvS2thNVB1a2lzUGRadz09
*2/7/2024, 11:00-11:45am:
https://stonybrook.zoom.us/j/96035325801?pwd=c0hrLOp0ZTRYbENUOUZWNHpLNEXFUTQ9

If you have any questions, please contact wolfmart_help@stonybrook.edu.
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